
NOTICE OF WORKSHOP BOARD MEETING 
PORT MALABAR HOLIDAY PARK MOBILE HOME PARK RECREATION DISTRICT

Tuesday – May, 26, 2020 1:00PM

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Trustees of Port Malabar Holiday Park Mobile Home Park 
Recreational District will conduct a workshop meeting, May 26, 2020 at 1:00PM, to be conducted by the 
following means of communications media technology Zoom.com pursuant to Executive Orders 20-52 and 
20-69 issued by Governor DeSantis on March 9, 2020 and March 20, 2020, respectfully, and pursuant to 
Section 120.54(5)(b)2., Florida Statues. 

The meeting is being held for the necessary public purpose of budget review, District Manager review, 
swearing in a new Trustee, options to open the swimming pools and gazebo progress. At such time, the 
Board is so authorized to and may consider topics on related impact of the COVID-19 Virus re: pools and 
Recreation Center. 

The above referenced meeting of the District’s Board of Trustees will be utilizing communications via Zoom 
meetings. To access Zoom meetings by telephone dial  301-715-8592, then you will enter the meeting 
ID # 947 2575 8150 after you enter the meeting ID # you will follow the prompts. To access Zoom meeting 
video conference, enter this link https://zoom.us/j/94725758150 then follow the prompts. 

We encourage the participants to submit questions & comments in advance to the District Office at
321-724-2240. There may be several common questions that Trustees may answer at one time. 

If any person is hearing or speech impaired, please call the Florida Relay Service 
by dialing 7-1-1, or 1-800-955-8771 (TTY) / 1-800-955-8770 (VOICE). 

RESPECTFULLY,

Sheree Morris
District Manager 
Port Malabar Holiday Park


